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APRIL NEWS 

 

Welcome to your April Newsletter. 

For full details, results and the latest news on all our events, please 
check our website and Facebook pages: 

 

Website - http://www.eastayrshirecc.co.uk/home 

 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/#!/groups/72833852899/ 

 
 

LAST MONTH 
 

SPRINTS: 13th & 14th April 
Although entries were lower 
than the same events in 2012, a 
good number of competitors 
drove in the first rounds of the 
2013 Guyson Scottish Sprint 
Championship.  The weather 
was best on the Saturday, and 
several track class records were 
broken on both days.  Fastest 
time of the day on Saturday 
went to Louise Anne Calder 
from Caithness in her Jedi, 
whilst on Sunday the honours 
went to EACC member John 
Mackenzie in his Radical 
Prosport. 
 

FLYING SCOTSMAN RALLY: 21st 
April 
89 cars left Carlisle on the last 
leg of this popular historic rally 
which is organised by the 
Endurance Rally Association. 
 

 
The cars then passed through 
Kames on the way to their final 
destination at the Gleneagles 
Hotel.  Many of the crews 
enjoyed “pushing” their cars on 
the challenging sprint and rally 
roads at Kames. Fastest round 
Kames and the overall event 
winners were Gareth Burnett 
and Jeremy Haylock, in their 
pea green Talbot 105 Alpine. 
 

TEST DAYS: 28th April 
As always, Sunday’s test day 
was well attended and enjoyed 
by all, despite the winter 
weather …! 
 

GRASSTEST: 28th April 
The first of the year’s grasstests 
also got underway at the 
popular Pinwherry grass track.  
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NEXT MONTH 

 

RALLY TIME TRIAL 

This year’s rallying action gets 
underway with a time trial at 
Kames, starting at 9.30am on 
12th May. The cafe will be open 
and the sun will hopefully be 
shining! Get your entry form at 
https://www.rallies.info/weben
try/2013/kamesmay/ 

 

SPRINTS 

Sprinting action continues at 
Kames with SSCC and Machars 
Scottish championship events 
on the 18th and 19th May. 
 

GRASSTEST 

The next grasstest starts at 
10am on Sunday 19th May, at 
Pinwherry, near Girvan. 
 

TRACK NIGHTS  
The first of this year's social 
track night's get underway at 
Kames on Thursday 2nd May. 
This is a great opportunity to 
catch up on all the latest news, 
events and banter while testing 
your car and driving skills. 
Track nights start at 6pm and 
run on the first Thursday of 
every month from May to 
October. 
 
 

 
KAMES WORK WEEKEND 

A work weekend is being 
planned for 8th and 9th June. 
Come along, catch up on the 
latest news, enjoy the ‘craic’ 
and bag yourself a voucher 
worth £35! Details to follow. 
 

50th ANNIVERSARY 
CELEBRATIONS 

Anniversary badges can be 
purchased from the canteen at 
Kames, or from any committee 
member, for £1. Badges are 
also available free to everyone 
who attended the anniversary 
dinner. For details please see a 
member of the committee.  
 

An open weekend is being held 
at Kames Motorsport Complex 
on 6th & 7th July, which is also 
part of National Motorsport 
Week. Details to follow. 
 

Also look out for final details of 
the Arran Motorsport 
Weekend, scheduled for 20th – 
22nd September.  
 

CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
Several events counting in this 
year’s club championship have 
already taken place this year. 
Leaders table here next month.  
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